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What’s been happening… 
Monthly Update: 
 

Dear St Augustines Community, 

 

Welcome back to term 2! We hope everyone had enjoyed their Easter break, 
as we look towards the rest of the year with much excitement. 

 

We have had a wonderful and engaging time so far this year, coming back to 
term 2 from a very busy, action-packed holiday program!  

 

We shift our focus this term onto the Science Academy Program that will be 
Implemented into the OSHC sessions. This a science-based set of activities that 
are sure to keep the children curious and enrich their OSHC experience.  
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Coming Up 
 

Club News 

Special Announcements 

Quality Area Reflection 

International Museum Day 
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World Laughter Day 
 

Mother’s Day 
 

This year so far… 

 

This year at OSH, we have 
developed our 'homework club'. 
This Is a chance for the children 
to finish off any work given to 
them during school, freeing up 
their time at home.  

 

We have also been able to 
provide a much wider range of 
activities, particularly with the 
'make and take' program during 
the school holidays. This was a 
chance for the kids to get creative 
and have something to bring back 
with them from their time at 
OSHC.  

 

We aim to continue to develop 
the program with many new 
activities and are always looking 
to get the kids Involved In the 
room Itself and activities 
provided.  
 

Coordination Corner Recipe 
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